
From:
To: Jeni Fisher
Cc:  Brian Treble; Joanne Scime
Subject: Proposed Street Naming By-law - Regional Road 14 (between Twenty Road and Canborough Street)
Date: January-25-21 3:50:10 PM

To whom it may concern:

I wish to provide my comment with respect to the proposed re-naming of the section of
Smithville Road (between Twenty Road and Canborough Street). I would like the name of the
section of road in question to remain "Smithville Road" as is currently indicated on a number
of street signs.

Sincerely,

Carolyn Langley & Robert Mous
Smithville Road

Smithville, Ontario.
L0R 2A0
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